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MEETING MINUTES/NOTES 
 

 March 26, 2018 
 
 

Members Present 
Philip Wert (Borough Council member); Jenna Hiester (Resident)  

 
Visitors Present 
Nathalie Kulesa, Resident 

 
Due to the lack of a quorum the meeting was used as a workshop to coordinate efforts for the 
annual Earth Day Event scheduled on April 21st. 
 

Old Business 
 

a) Approval of the February Minutes was tabled due to the lack of a quorum.  
 

b) Board Expansion – Mrs. Hoffman provided two letters of interest to expand the Board.  
 

c) Earth Day – Board Members discussed with Mrs. Kulesa the potential use of the Pavilion 
as a second meeting location to obtain supplies, serve lunch and expand cleanup 
coverage area. Main Street Manager, Mark Ratcliffe will be contacted in effort to 
generate interest from businesses to join the cleanup along Penn Avenue. Elm Street 
Manager, Dean Rohrbach will be contacted to coordinate efforts in the Elm 
Street/Community Garden areas. Information will be posted on the website and various 
Facebook pages  

 

Adjournment 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:47 PM. 

 

Next Meeting: April 23, 2018 at 7:00PM at  
West Reading Borough Hall 

 
 

West Reading Environmental Advisory 
Council 

500 Chestnut Street 
West Reading, PA 19611 

 

610-374-8273 
 

E-mail: eac@westreadingborough.org 


